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Brother Knights

Sadly, last July 23 at the officers meeting, we learned that a true treasure of St. Patrick’s Church had
passed away that afternoon. Viola Mabis joined her husband Don in God’s Kingdom. Viola (Vi) was the
person leading us in praying the rosary on Sunday before the 10 a.m. Mass. Vi also would make snack
bags for the children that had Religious Education after school. Vi was the wife of Don Mabis who was a
former council 6463 member and the mother of Jerry Mabis, a current member.

Old Business:

1. The sale of concessions at the Concert in the Park on July 1 went well and we cleared $89. We
are committed to selling concessions on August 19 as well.

2. The August 11 meeting date is our summer potluck picnic. The council will provide the brats,
hot dogs, hamburgers and drinks. Members are asked to bring a dish to pass. Hope to see you
there.

3. There will be a District 43 meeting on August 6, here in Lodi, at St. Patrick’s Church.

4. We still need someone to step up to be deputy Grand Knight.

New Business:

1. Sauk Prairie Knights of Columbus Council would like to have a cash donation to help them with
their Mobile Food Pack. Just 22 cents feeds one child for a day. Then on October 22-24 they
would like help for 2 hours packing food. Teams of 20 persons are needed to do the packing.

2. August birthdays: Roger 1. Breunig, Wayne J. Breunig, Robert P. Gilles, Sidney G. Goman,
Dean E. Henley, Herbert W. Karls, Lloyd N. Kippley, Richard O. LaVold, Jason P. McGrath,
Theororis Polema DVM, Larry S. Porter, Marcel J Ripp, Tubby Schroeder, Matthew D. Strong,
James A Tooley, Vernon J. Weisner Jr, Thomas M. Willan, and Robert F. Koresh.

3. Please remember the sick and disabled in your prayers: Joe Rubesch, Dave L. Munz, Tubby
Schroeder, Philip Baebler, Leon Wipperfurth, Sid Golmon’s wife Marlene, Florience
Wipperfurth, Agatha Fisk, widow of former member, Don Lasee, Bob Gillis, and Michael
Hochstein.

4. Relatives of members who need prayers are Helen Karl’s son Tom; Scott Clemen’s father-in-law,
Chuck Zeman; Thomas Grebe, father-in-law to Len Hendricks; Yvonne Peterson sister to Don
Lasee; Orville Hendrick who is Len Hendrick’s father,

5. The next regular meeting is August 11, 2015, at 6:30 p.m. and a potluck dinner.

6. The next officer’s meeting is August 27, 2015, at 7:30 p.m.

Have you ever wondered why persons of other faiths talk down the Catholic Church? Yet how many
times have you hear a Catholic talk down another person’s church? It’s like they are trying to validate
their own faith.

Have a Blessed Month
Robert F Koresh
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